
NEOkla Club Meeting   August 8, 2023 
 
Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, Neil Cox – Asst. RE, Jason Baney – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, James Stowers, George Walker, and Wes Wood.  
The minutes of the July meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved as presented.   
 
Autocross Report – Pax Rolfe:  There were 68 entries at the Turnpike Challenge 
event.  The Club has patched some parts of the venue and is planning to make more 
patches. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: There is a tentative MIDIV schedule for 2024.  After 
their November events HMRC is planning to resurface the track.  The Hallett Oklahoma 
license plates are now available from the state. 
 
Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney:  There were nine drivers at the last event. 
 
Jeff Maize appointed the nominating committee for 2024 officers.  The members are 
George Walker and Mike Tritt. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 


